						Breaking Development
Ministry of Labour Extended the Working at Heights Construction Training Deadline!


	




		Due to requests from worker representatives in the construction industry, and in dialogue with employers and health and safety organizations, the Ministry of Labour (MOL) has extended the deadline to train all construction workers that work at heights to October 1st, 2017. However, there are specific requirements you must meet and be able to prove:
· Workers must have completed fall protection training before April 1st, 2015.
· Workers must be enrolled in an MOL-approved course by October 1st, 2017.

It’s a sure bet that MOL inspectors will be out in full force this summer to ensure that any workers conducting work at heights on a construction project either already have their training or that they have proof of their previous training and written confirmation of enrollment in an approved training program.

	 







	










				










				

				[bookmark: _GoBack]Keeping up With Demand
We've Added More Classrooms for Working at Heights Construction Courses!




	 


















